
 

        
 
 

15th September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and guardians,  
 
RE: Book of remembrance – Queen Elizabeth II 
 
As the nation continues to mourn the loss of our much-loved monarch, Queen Elizabeth II, we have decided 
to create book of remembrance to show our gratitude and celebrate her achievements, during her long 
years of service.  This will give our school community an opportunity to share their thoughts and contribute 
to something we can reflect on for years to come.  
  
This weekend, we are inviting the children to use the piece of A5 paper provided (if you prefer, they could 
use a piece of A5 landscape paper from home) to either draw or write a little piece on the theme: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What made the Queen special to you?  Was there something that you admired about her?  
or 
Does anyone in your family have a particularly special memory of the Queen? 
 
We will remind the children to use high-quality presentation, as their ideas will then be collated into a lovely 
keepsake book, back at school.  This is a voluntary task, but we would like as many children to contribute 
as possible.   
 
For ease of mounting the work, please make sure that the paper is in landscape layout:  
 
Please ensure that your child’s reflection is returned by Wednesday 21st September and includes their 
FIRST NAME ONLY and class. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Marie Cahill 
Executive Headteacher 

New Haw Community School 
The Avenue, New Haw, Surrey, KT15 3RL 

 
Tel:  01932 336571 
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